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The bill to end vote-by-mail in Oregon is not only a step backward from a secure, 

cost-effective, and high-turnout system—it’s a transparent attempt to disenfranchise 

voters. Vote-by-mail increases access for working people, caregivers, and those in 

rural areas—groups that disproportionately include women. Ending it makes voting 

harder for the very people whose voices are already underrepresented, and that’s no 

accident. 


